
 
 
 

Public Notice 
 
The Person County Board of Commissioners will consider a waiver of competitive 
bidding under G.S. 143-129(g) at its regular meeting on July 22, 2019 at 9:00am for the 
purchase of permitting software for Planning and Zoning, Inspections, GIS, and 
Environmental Health Departments from Tyler Technologies. The seller having agreed to 
extend to Person County the same or more favorable prices and terms as set forth in its 
contract with St. Lucie County, Florida, entered into on November 12, 2018. The Person 
County Board of Commissioners’ meeting will be held in Room 215 of the County Office 
Building located at 304 S. Morgan Street, Roxboro, NC 27573.  For additional 
information, contact Laura Jensen at ljensen@personcountync.gov.  


